
CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF 

LAURENTIAN HILLS 
 
 

Employment Opportunity  
 

 
Deputy Returning Officers and Poll Clerks are required for the Town of Laurentian Hills 
2014 Municipal Election. 
 
An Advance Vote will be held on Saturday, October 4, 2014 from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  
and Voting Day is on Monday, October 27, 2014 from 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.  Polling places 
for the advance Vote and Voting day will be held in both Chalk River and Point Alexander. 
 
If you are interested in applying please submit your name and relevant experience to the 
Assistant Returning Officer Tammy Forbes at the Town office at 34465 Highway 17 RR1 
Deep River or by email at treasurer@laurentianhills.ca by 4:00 pm September 25, 2014 
 
We thank all applicants for their interest; however, only those selected will be contacted.  


